
The sights and sounds of spring are indeed alive 
and thriving here at the Galilean Home. Each year, 

the yellow daffodils make their appearance, along with 
the lovely phlox and the many other perennials that 
dear Mom planted so many years ago. Our dedicated 
maintenance team brings out the mowers, working 
tirelessly to keep everything 
looking fresh and beautiful, 
not just here but also at the 
café and thrift store. It’s 
quite a lot of mowing!
	 It’s sure quiet now 
around Galilean Christian 
Academy, but what a won-
derful last week of school 
we had. We celebrated 
eight children graduat-
ing from kindergarten and 
four from high school. 
With 100 students enrolled 
next school year we will be 
ready to roll come fall! We 
have a long waiting list of 
students wanting to enroll 
so we are thankful for that! 
	 There’s something truly 
refreshing about the renew-
al of life that spring brings. 
Now, we eagerly look for-
ward to our summer plans! 
	 If you follow us on 
Facebook, keep an eye out 
for our “Pop Up” sales from the warehouse behind the 
Bread of Life Café. This warehouse stores the overflow 
of donations we receive for the Trading Post, and you 
never know what bargains you’ll find!
	 Another exciting event this summer is our golf 
scramble in August to raise community awareness 
for our ministry. Please see the ad in this newsletter 
for details and consider sponsoring or putting a team 
together. It should be a fun day, with food and prizes 
provided!

	 We also use summer as a time to organize and 
prepare for—yes, you guessed it—the Quilt Auction! 
Please plan to attend on October 11-12. This will be 
our 36th year, and with beautiful quilts, amazing food, 
and time spent with our residents, we believe it’s the 
best place to be in the fall!

    Many of you regularly 
check our needs list, 
and we are incredibly 
grateful for those who 
collect and deliver items 
or use our Amazon 
needs list. A few years 
ago, a dedicated group 
collected Tide Pods and 
adult diapers for us, 
saving us over $800 
a month. This was a 
tremendous blessing.
  Recently, we have 
begun ordering these 
items ourselves, which 
led us to think about 
ways to streamline 
donations with your 
help. To address these 
challenges, we are 
looking for those of you 
would like to be a part 
of “Friends of Galilean”. 
We believe this would be 
a great way to organize 

our efforts better and enhance communication about 
our needs and how those in your community can best 
support our mission. We are looking for those who may 
become a GH representative in your church, work, or 
family by collecting specifically assigned items from our 
needs list. By others taking this on, a huge burden is 
lifted from us financially as well as your commitment to 
collecting essential items on a regular basis—such as 
shampoo, body wash, razors, and more—will directly 
contribute to fulfilling the needs of those we serve. 

Summer Updates!

Galilean Home Ministries, Inc. keeps all donor information private and secure. We keep information under 
physical, electronic, and procedural control at all times. We do not sell or trade a donor’s confidential information 
to any other entity in existence. This policy covers all ministries and businesses affiliated with the Galilean 
Home. The Galilean Home Shepherd is issued monthly and is published by the Galilean Children’s Home. 
There is no charge for this publication to subscribe, contact information is on the front page.

JUST A REMINDER: You can designate your United Way contribution to us. (Our agency # is 7003). 
You would need to fill out an application with your employer.

Do you need a place to stay? Call for reservations at the

For reservations call: (606) 787-6612 • (606) 787-6110
— Nestled deep in an Amish/Mennonite Horse & Buggy Community —

Horse & Buggy
Country Inn

MOM’S BOOKS
You can get both of 
Sandy’s books for just $25.
Faith, Hope and Room for One More 
and Precious in His Sight 

DON’T FORGET your GHM Shirt!
Just $20 each

(Please throw in a little extra for shipping too!)

Stay Connected

Become a GH representative in your church, work, or family 
by collecting specifically assigned items from our needs list. 
You will also receive updates on any additional needs of our 
ministry and opportunities for more hands-on involvement. 
If you would like to join the “Friends of Galilean,” please 
reach out to Jennifer Coffey by phone at 859-749-0727 or 
via email at jennifer@galileanhomeministries.org.
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Tammie taking in the
gorgeous day



WOULD YOUR CHURCH OR ORGANIZATION like to know more about the Galilean Home?  
We are now scheduling speaking engagements and would be honored to come and talk to your 
group about our ministry. Please contact Jennifer@galileanhomeministries.org or call 859-749-
0727. You can also contact Jennifer with any marketing or fundraising questions you may have. 

We would provide a list of specific items to collect, 
making the process easier for you. As a Friend 
of Galilean, you will also receive updates on any 
additional needs of our ministry and opportunities for 
more hands-on involvement. If you would like to join 
the “Friends of Galilean,” please reach out to Jennifer 
Coffey by phone at 859-749-0727 or via email at 
jennifer@galileanhomeministries.org.

	 We are very grateful to all of you who take interest 
in our ministry and care deeply about our residents. 
Good things are happening at Galilean Home, and we 
couldn’t do it without all of your support.
 

—Dad (Jerry) 
A.K.A “Papa Oso” which is Spanish for Daddy Bear 

We have an email list!  To sign up, please go to our website at www.galileanhomeministries.org 
or our Facebook page at facebook.com/GalileanChildrensHome.

Effie and RosieTamesha and Effie LizzieDaycare Crafts

✓ Body Wash
✓ Men’s Deodorant
✓ Scented Cleaners
✓ Air Wick Refills            
✓ 13 & 33 Gallon Trash Bags
✓ AA & AAA Batteries   
✓ Latex Gloves (Medium) 
✓ Medium Adult Diapers 
✓ Baby Wipes 
✓ Large Trash Bags   
✓ Vaseline Lotion
✓ Sugar-free Gum   
✓ Fruit Flavored Tea Bags (Celestial Seasoning)

✓ Peppermint Tea Bags
✓ Hydrocortisone Cream

WOULD YOU CONSIDER 
DONATING MEAT? 

A large portion of our grocery budget is 
meat. We can get 175 lbs of chicken for 
$200 and 150 lbs. of beef for $300. You can 
designate your tax-deductible donation to 
purchasing meat for the Galilean Home by 
calling the office at 606.787.5120.

THANK YOU! 
More on our needs list at 

www.galileanhome.org/get-involved

— CURRENT NEEDS LIST —
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